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Hello members. Here is my first Meridian. 

GOVERNOR GENERAL 

As you have probably heard His Excellency the Governor General 
Sir William Deane and Lady Deane have accepted our invitation 
to open the new extension on 2~ November 1996 at 11 a.m. All 
Club members are invited to the opening. Further details of 
the event will ap.pear on the Club Notice Board. 

EXTENSION 

Darcy Plath, Honorary Architect, a member of the ~otary Club, 
kindly attended the October committee meeting and reported on 
the progress of our new extension. Details have been put on 
the Notice Board. 

CLEANING 

The committee has decided to change cleaners. Vivian Singleton 
and Ron Brown will ~e starting on 1 November. 

TRAVEL 

Jean Manley has agreed to organise travel for the Club outings. 
We want to thank Margaret Cannons, our Secretary, who has been 
filling this role in the past. 

HALL HIRING 

It has been decided to discontinue new hirings until more details 
can be obtained from the insurance company and a legal officer. 
Myta Hickey and Bob Summersby are investigating. 

BLINDS 

We are getting quotes for new blinds in the extension and will 
have them fitted, hopefully, by the opening. We are also looking 
the cost of a new window treatments for the dlder areas. 



WAR MEMORIAL 

We would like to thank Selina Ward, Phyllis Dedgeon and Shirley 
Lilburn for going to the war memorial. 

DON'T FORGET 

The Card and Games Day 26 October 

Melbourne Cup Lunch 5 November 

Official Opening 29 November 
,. 

Christmas Party 9 December 


